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Dear colleagues, 

This circular letter to all IMU Adhering Organizations (AOs) serves as the final reminder regarding 
registration for the IMU General Assembly (GA), which is going to take place on 29–30 July 2018 
in São Paulo, Brazil. 
 
The deadline for registration for the GA meeting is 20 May 2018. 
 
The web page for registration will be closed after the deadline has expired, and you will not be 
able to register after that, even if you have received your personal registration code. This 
deadline is due to the contract we have made with the GA venue, granting the IMU special rates 
for the accommodation for GA Delegates which is covered by IMU, and also for the 
accommodation for Observers. 
 
Thus, if you have received your personal code, and have yet to register, please do so now. 
 
If you want to attend the GA meeting and have yet to request your personal code, please request 
your personal code now. 
 
All information regarding the GA can be found in the Circular Letter 
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2018/IMU%20AO%20CL%
204_2018.pdf. 
 
I hope to see you all in São Paulo! 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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